COUNCIL - 10 DECEMBER 2008

PETITION

The following petition, comprising 200 signatures, has been submitted on behalf of the East Herts Youth Council by Alex Knight, Bengeo, Hertford:

"The East Herts Youth Council would like to see lighting installed at the skate park on Hartham Common."

The procedure allows the lead petitioner to address Council for up to three minutes. The relevant Executive Member is then required to respond. There is no provision for any wider debate, although local Ward Members may comment.